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Joe: 

The proposal from the Department of History to revise its undergraduate minor program was approved by the Council on Academic Affairs at its meeting on August 18, 2008. The Chair of the Council, Professor E. Kay Halasek, and I, presented the proposal on your behalf. 
No additional levels of review/approval are required. This action will be included in the Council's next Annual Activities Report to the University Senate (June 2009).
Please note that the Council is strongly supportive of student advising activities, and thus asks for the following change on the advising sheet for the History Minor.
Replace "Students may organize their minors how they wish, but are encouraged to take courses that focus on a particular theme, time period, or geographical region." with "Students are encouraged to take courses that focus on a particular theme, time period, or geographic region. Students are also encouraged to consult with a minor adviser when preparing their major." Kate Hallihan, Director, Arts and Sciences Curriculum and Assessment Office, attended the Council meeting and can work with you on this change.
If you have any questions/comments, please contact Professor Halasek (halasek.1@osu.edu) or me. 

Congratulations on the successful completion of the review/approval process! 

Randy 

W. Randy Smith 
Vice Provost for Academic Programs 

